Moore-Love, Karla

From: Austin Bennington <austin.porttand@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, May 03, 2014 6:06 PM

To: Moore-Love, Karla

Subject: Fwd: Schedule a Communication

Karla,

I would like to speak before counsel regarding the keeping of honey bees within the city limits of Portland. I
have concerns about our current methods of regulation and requirements placed on local bee keepers. It is with
this concern that I respectfully request a communication with the council at the earliest convenience of the

counsel.

Thank you,

Austin Bennington
503.504.6925

11838 SE Bush ST.
Portland, Oregon 97266
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